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Region V has a successful year thus far! 

a. Region V is beginning pre-planning for the 70
th

 Annual Conference in  November 

and reviewing the region’s responsibilities. 

b. Region V will take part in the “Crawl” at our annual conference  

c. The Region V Operational Plan was submitted and the colleges in the region are gearing 

up to accomplish the goals set for the region. 

d. Region V is working to submit a donation to the Silent Action at conference 

e. Since our last board meeting, the VP for Regions and Chapters, chapter presidents, the 

Regional Director Elect have held conservations regarding the Region V 2020 Spring 

Conference although as of now date and location are TBA for now. 

Chapter Involvement 

a. Florida Keys Community College is currently inactive.  

b. PBSC  

c. IRSC 

d. Broward College – held an appreciation event for our departing member, Lisa Barnes  

e. MDC 

 MDC also won the 2019 Learning Resources Exemplary Award  

 Our AFC officers spoke and give a welcome address at the each campus during our 

fall convocations ( use of video and F2F ) 

 Created a “Welcome Back” posters that were displayed in various locations on 

campus for our membership drive 

 We have partnered with the Support Staff Council, United Way Campaign and I AM 

MDC Day!  

 Completed and submitted the MDC Chapter Yearbook. 

f. Indian River, Palm Beach and Broward Colleges didn’t submit their updates on their 

chapter activities. 
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